
Our Competitive Team is currently in Phoenix
competiting at Classic Rock with Coach Kim and
Coach Paige. We are very proud of the Gymnasts

and the coaches who put so much effort into
their skills and routines. We are grateful for the

parents who help fundraise for these events also
and taking time to help these girls achieve so

much! It's a team effort. We have been cheering
you all on at FGC! 

Left Picture: Our Level 4's
Top Row

Hayden Chadbourn, Mila Rudiak, Lexi Chadbourn
Bottom Row

Addilia Pelton, Madeline Black, and Trenna Wright
Our Level 4's and Madeline is a CCP4 International all-around Champion!

Right Picture
Hailey Dalida

Hailey Rocking all her medals! Hailey has achieved so
much at Classic Rock! Hailey you're a superstar!
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COMPETITIVE NEWS

UPDATE

Hello FGC Families, we are now entering the
middle of our Winter session. We hope everyone

is having a wonderful time. Parents week is
starting February 8th. You will be able to enter

the gym for the last 15 minutes to see what your
child has learned. These are the dates for the day

your child attends gymnastics.

                Saturday Classes       February 8
                Sunday Classes          February 9
                Monday Classes         February 10
                Tuesday Classes         February 11
                Wednesday Classes  February 12
                Thursday Classes       February 13
                Friday Classes             February 14

DROP IN

Did you know that FGC has 2 different types of
Drop in?

Drop in on Fridays 10-12pm

Drop in on Tuesdays 8-9:30pm 
Ages (11+ only)



FUNDRAISING
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Fort Gymnastics Club
Phone number: (587) 285-3441
 admin@fortsaskgymnastics.ca

OTHER NEWS
Bear Tracks are still available for $30 per bucketWe have Merchandise available to purchase

at Winner‘s Way Source for Sports. The shop
is open on February 1st-February 15th.

Deliverys can take up to 3 weeks. Their is a
wide variety of clothing.

Book a Birthday Party at FGC!

We offer a coached/free play option and a
Nerf party. You get 1 hour in the gym with 2

coaches and 1 hour in the party room. 

Coached/Free Play $220
Nerf $240

Next available date is March 29 from 4-6pm

More fundraising to come very soon. 

Scan QR code to buy
merchandise

GYM IS CLOSED
FEBRUARY 15-17


